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Mothers’ Day afternoon tea 

Dear parents, 

Last Monday, Year 4 learnt new culinary skills with the Hilton Hotel and the children are 

now keen to put these into practice by designing and making cookies as a part of a of 

their Design and Technology project.  

As Mothers’ Day is fast approaching, on Sunday 11th March, the children would like to 

say a thank you, to the women in their lives, for all of the hard work given to support 

them as they grow up. Therefore, on Thursday 8th March from 3pm, Year 4 will be hold-

ing an afternoon tea in hall, where they will be serving their freshly baked cookies 

alongside a variety of drinks. Please return the slip below to confirm attendance. 

 

Due to the size of the hall and Health and Safety regulations a maximum of three 

adults are permitted for each family. Please also be aware that we have a no photo-

graphing or videoing policy for the safeguarding of all our pupils and this must be 

strictly adhered to. We appreciate your support with this. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Year 4 team 

Miss Dunn, Mrs Oscroft, Mrs Hunt and Mrs Crane 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Child’s name:……………………………………………………………..  Class:…………………………………………. 

On Thursday 8th March, …………. adults (maximum of three adults) will be attending the 

Mothers’ Day afternoon tea in the hall from 3pm. 

tel:01332

